Letter of Commitment

Date: November 16th, 2020
To UN Secretary-General, H.E. Antdnio Guterres

At the heart of the BOSAGORA Foundation is the vision to make a better world, adhering to UN
SDGs, promoting and encouraging our community and staffs to raise awareness, follow, and
practice UN SDGs.

As the President of BOSAGORA Foundation, |, Inhwan Kim, fully support the 10 principles of the
United Nations Global Compact, the world’s largest voluntary corporate citizenship initiative, and
underlying UN SDGs. We wholeheartedly welcome the application and practice of these guiding
principles of the UN Global Compact.

We will carry out our due diligence to carefully study and follow through policy measure and
principles outlined by the UN Global Compact and fully serve its purpose by appointing two
ambassadors and high-level officer to oversee its sincere application.

| along with the senior management as well as all the staffs at BOSAGORA Foundation are
committed to supporting the true implementation and practice of UN SDGs and 10 principles
outlined by the United Nations Global Compact and will take the following measures:

e Make the UN Global Compact and its principles an integral part of our business strategy, day-to-
day operations and organizational culture

e Incorporate the UN Global Compact and its principles in decision-making processes at the
highest levels

e Engage in partnerships that advance the UN Global Compact’s principles and support broader
UN goals, such as the UN Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs)

e Advance the UN Global Compact and the case of responsible business practices through
advocacy and outreach to our community members, peers, partners, users and the public at

large

The senior management of BOSAGORA Foundation will share periodic progress reports on the
status of this implementation of the above and agree to publish and share these reports with the
UN Global Compact.
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